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Mai Vang

From: Bridgit Waterman <watermanbridgit@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 26, 2025 8:25 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: view of CVS building

Hello,  
 
I'm writing to express my support that the CVS building on the University and Snelling intersection be 
demolished or somehow fixed. It is in bad shape right now and needs to be addressed. That intersection 
needs to be given some good attention. We need to improve the neighborhood, a neighborhood that I live 
and exist in. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Bridgit Waterman  
1459 Van Buren Avenue 
St. Paul, MN 55104 

 You don't often get email from watermanbridgit@gmail.com. Learn why this is important   


